
 

 

 

March 30, 2022 

Dear Parents, Guardians and Students: 

RE: End-of-School Year Rites 

As we are nearing the end of our school year and with the recent announcement from 

the DepEd allowing physical End-of-School Year (EOSY) rites,  we, the Philippine Pasay Chung Hua 

Academy is eagerly anticipating the implementing guidelines from DepEd so that we can 

adequately prepare for holding a limited face-to-face graduation ceremony.  We are very excited 

that we will finally be able to meet our graduates in person and to have a meaningful send off for 

them. 

Once we have more concrete information available, we will communicate them to you.   

Thank you for your patience and continued support.   

 

          PPCHA Administration 

 

 

2269 LUNA ST., PASAY CITY, PHILIPPINES 

Tels. 8899-0464, 8831-1773, 8899-0731 & 8831-9432 

菲律濱巴西市中華書院 


